
 

 

  

 

Accubusiness will launch our new website February 1 

Accubusiness is proud to announce the launching of our new website.  This website 

will enable our customers to be able to login and view all updates  

regarding their files such as GST and PST filing, monthly financial reporting,  

payoll, and dates of filing.  As well You will be able to download a copy of 

all your personal and business tax returns!   

Please send us your choice of a login as well a Password by Feb 1 

Advantages to filing your taxes early! 

There are many advantages to filing your return early.  One major reason is 

if you are looking to receive money this year from your return, the earlier your tax 

return is sent to be processed the sooner you will receive money from the 

Canada Revenue Agency! Many who file late could receive their cheque as early as June. 

Other advantages of filing your return early is to exercise your RRSP options. 

We look forward to be speaking with you soon! 
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